
May 10, 2024

The Honorable Tom Cole The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chair  Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations  Committee on Appropriations 

House of Representatives House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515   Washington, DC 20515   

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

I am requesting funding for the Strategic Upgrade for the Douglas Police Department's 
Emergency Response and Operations in fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this

project is the City of Douglas, located 425 E 10th Street, Douglas, AZ 85607. The funding would

be used aims to enhance emergency responses and daily operations by adopting advanced 
technology and equipment, focusing on community safety and efficient crisis management. The

project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the City of Douglas' will be able to more 
effectively protect their community with the advanced technology they will purchase with this 
funding.

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is consistent with purposes 
authorized in section 501 of the Omnibus Crime Control and Safe Streets Act of 1968 (34 U.S.C. 
§ 10152).

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.   

Sincerely,  

Ruben Gallego 
MEMBER OF CONGRESS 




